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PO Box 46, Danville 46122 

Fax (317) 343-9553 
www.indianagobowl.com  

 

January 2019 

 

Dear Indiana High School Bowling Team / Singles Semi-State Finalist: 

 

Congratulations on qualifying to participate in the 2019 Indiana High School 

Bowling Semi-State Finals!   

 

This event will take place on Saturday, January 26th at Chippewa Bowl, 225 W. 

Chippewa Ave, South Bend 46614. The center phone number is (574) 291-5093. 

At this time, singles check-in is scheduled to begin at 8:00 am followed by 

opening ceremonies at approximately 8:30 am. The bowling competition should 

begin at 9:00 am.  Team check-in is scheduled from 11:30 am – 12:30 pm with 

bowling competition scheduled to begin at 1:00 pm. (Local time Eastern) 

 

Spectator admission prices at the Semi-State will be: $10 Adult, $8 Student, 

under 6 Free. 

 

 Hotel accommodations in the area: 

1. Quality Inn/Suites, 4124 Lincolnway West, South Bend 46628 

      (574) 288-3800 – Rate $75.00  

2. Sleep Inn, 4134 Lincolnway West, South Bend 46628 

(574) 232-3200 – Rate $79.00 

3. Comfort Suites, 60971 US Hwy 31 S, South Bend 46614 

      (574) 291-3100 – Rate $95.00 

 

To receive these rates, tell the reservation agent you are with “Indiana High 

School Bowling.”  Rates/rooms are subject to hotel availability, applicable taxes 

and are not guaranteed. 

 

Visit our website at www.indianagobowl.com for the results of your regional and 

others around the state. 

 

Again, congratulations on qualifying for the Indiana High School Bowling Semi-

State Finals and good luck! 

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Kunkel 
Indiana High School Bowling Commissioner 

Indiana Bowling Centers Association 

(260) 403-0822 

 steve@indianagobowl.com   
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